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Wolviston Primary School
Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council

Head Teacher Mrs C Haycock B.A.(Hons)
The Green, Wolviston, Billingham, Stockton TS22 5LN

E-Mail wolviston@sbcschools.org.uk

Tel: 01740 644374
18th October 2017
Dear Parents,

Thank you for your support in providing ideas as part of our RRSA homework as to how we can involve our local community in our Garden of Respect project.  A big thank you to our ‘Garden Crew’ who have given up their free time to work with Mrs Hope and our children to begin our amazing project! They meet every Monday afternoon and would welcome more volunteers, so if you have any spare time please pop along. 

Some of the main ideas suggested were:

· Involving the elderly community of Wolviston.

· Litter picking 

· Involving the Parish Council and local community. 

· Involving local groups – Brownies, scouts, etc. 

· Community events within school – afternoon tea.

· Fundraising to generate and new space for children to play. 

So far initiatives this year have included; 

Growing and selling fruit and vegetables

We are currently selling our fruit and vegetables. Our produce is in the local post office where an honesty box is placed. We have raised £30 so far!

Developing inks with the elderly community
We already have made links with Wynyard care home and hope to contact the local church to contact local elderly people. We plan to visit them with cards near Christmas time. 

Carols on The Green will also take place on 18th December (more information to follow).
Involving the local Parish and wider community. 
We are going to continue to contribute to ‘The Billingham News’ and plan to have pupils write and edit their own articles which are to be published monthly. We also would like to write an article for the parish council newsletter too. Tesco in the Community continue to work with us, this term exploring Diwali through a Farm to Fork trail as well as helping out in the school garden. 
Litter picking

We are awaiting information and waiting for guidance from the Parish Council and Stockton Council. 

We hope to have a grand opening of our Garden of Respect in the summer term. We will continue to update you. Should you have any further ideas or can be a pair of helping hands, please get in touch. 

Thank you for your continued support.
Mrs C. Allred (RRSA lead)
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